
 A secret base somewhere in the UK  

Thursday 23rd April 2020  

Dear Year 3,  

I hope that you are all happy and safe and that you all enjoyed your Easter 

break. 

As promised, here are my efforts at trying to draw from over the Easter break. 

 

My young niece wanted to see what I was doing and she thought it looked like 

the pokemon cartoon so, as you can see, I’m now attempting to draw a 

pokemon trainer with his pokemon. A project to finish at half-term I think. 

I hope you all tried something new and I look forward to hearing from you and 

seeing what you have been up to. Please keep checking the website each day for 

your work. 

Stay safe. Stay happy. And keep on finding those silver linings. 

Best wishes, 

Mr Clarke. 


